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NOTICE OF MOTION  

Heavy Truck Prohibition 
Keystone Avenue, between Cedarvale Avenue and Morton Road

  

Moved by:

 

Councillor Bussin

   

Seconded by:

  

Councillor 

     

SUMMARY:   

This motion is about a matter for which the Community Council has delegated authority from City 
Council to make a final decision.  

The residents of Keystone Avenue have requested that heavy trucks be prohibited due to safety 
concerns.  Specifically, they are concerned with Toronto Hydro and Canada Post vehicles using 
Keystone Avenue to access the traffic control signals at the intersection of Patricia Drive and 
Danforth Avenue.  The residents state that many school children cross at this intersection and these 
conflicts are unsafe.  The trucks have direct access to Danforth Avenue via Morton Road which is 
unsignalized at Danforth Avenue.    

It should be noted that all costs associated with the implementation of the heavy truck prohibition 
will be included within the Transportation Services Division’s 2010 Operating Budget estimates.  

RECOMMENDATIONS:   

That Toronto and East York Community Council:  

1. Prohibit heavy trucks on Keystone Avenue, between Cedarvale Avenue and Morton Road.  

Date: August 17, 2010   

According to Chapter 27, Council Procedures:  

Fiscal Impact Statement provided * 
Should have Fiscal Impact Statement prior to debate 
Requires two-thirds to waive requirement if Council wishes to debate  
Should be referred to Committee/Community Council 
Requires two-thirds vote to consider at this meeting  
Motion Recommendations are Urgent – (e.g. Health and Safety)  

 

*  Deputy City Manager and Chief Financial Officer to advise.  


